
ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS & RETIREES CONFEDERATION 
(AIBPARC) 

C/O. INDIAN BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 
2, GANESH CHANDRA AVENUE, KOLKATA – 700013 

Tel: 033 22132429, Mobile: 9830403145 
E-mail: aibparc@gmail.com 

   

CIRCULAR NO. 32/2013.                                                                                                  05/12/2013 

  

For circulation among the members of the Governing Council of AIBPARC with request to percolate the message 

downwards. 

Sub:  Revised Date of Bank Strike – 18th December, 2013. 

  

The Strike call given by UFBU was on 19th December, 2013 and the same was circulated by us with an appeal 
to the Retirees to participate in all rallies, demonstrations etc. and to ensure their presence with the striking 
employees/officers on the date.  Since 19th December, 2013 is a holiday in the State of Goa, Daman and Dieu, it 
has been decided to prepone the strike date to 18th December, 2013.  All concerned are requested to take note of 
it.   

 

 With warm greetings, 

 Yours sincerely, 

  

 (S. R. SEN GUPTA) 

GENERAL SECRETARY  

 


